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Enquiries: Environmental Health Officer – Number
Our Ref: File Number
 fillin "Type in their reference" 
28 February 2013
Resident Name
Street Address
Suburb WA 6076
Dear Resident
Noise From Musical Instruments - <<Address>> 

The Local Government has received a complaint alleging that musical instruments are causing a significant noise intrusion to nearby properties. 

The use of musical instruments are required to comply with the Environmental Protection (Noise) Regulations 1997.  This means the playing of musical instruments should be limited to the following:

1. Limit musical instrument use; 

a. Between 7am and 7pm on Monday to Saturday inclusive; or

b. Between 9am and 7pm on Sundays and Public Holidays; and
2. The use of musical instruments should be limited to no more than one hour since the beginning of the relevant day.
Please ensure the use of musical instruments is conducted in a reasonable manner. This means no more than one session, not more than one hour in duration, per day.

Should you have any further questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Environmental Health Officer on the number above.

Yours sincerely 
EHO

Environmental Health Officer 

